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VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 2023
Monday and Tuesday, June 12-13
5:30 – 8:00 p.m.

Trinity Episcopal Church
111 S 9th St Norfolk
Trinity Episcopal, First Congregational UCC and First Presbyterian Churches of Norfolk have come together again to provide Vacation Bible School for children ages 3 (must be potty-trained) through kids who have completed the 4th grade.  Your older children would be great helpers.

Each evening begins with a light supper.  There is no cost to attend, but we would like to have every child pre-register so that we will have enough supplies.  REGISTRATIONS NEED TO BE TURNED INTO THE TRINITY EPISCOPAL CHURCH OFFICE OR TO YOUR CHURCH BY May 27 to ensure your child receives the correct size t-shirt.
It takes many volunteers to manage a successful VBS and we would love to have your help.  If you think you may be able to assist in any way please contact the chairman from one of the three churches.  Call Kim Rusk- First Presbyterian, Whitney Kumm, Trinity Episcopal, or Darlene Korthals- First Congregational.

Name:_________________________________ (circle) M  or  F

Address:____________________________________________________________________
Parent/Guardian email:_________________________________________________________

Home Phone:___________________________  Birth Date:___________________________

School Grade completed:______ Home Church_____________________________________

Emergency Contact:_________________________ phone:____________________________

Allergies or conditions that may limit activity:______________________________________

I can help in the following way(s):  Name:_________________________________________

Tshirt size:  __YS    __YM  __YL   __S  __M   __L

